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NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND STAFF- REGISTRATION OF STUDENTS FOR THE 2025 
ACADEMIC YEAR 
 
Students and Staff are advised of the following: 
 
 
1. The Registration of First-Time Entering Students will proceed as planned on Monday, 27 

January 2025. 
 

2. No returning students will be permitted to register during the week of 27-31 January 2025. 
 

 
3. Returning Students will register as planned on 3 February 2025. 

 

4. Management is working against the clock to ensure that the procurement of external 
residences is finalised in time for the intake of First-Time Entering Students. 

 
5. Returning students will be allocated to residences, including external residences, during 

the course of next week. 
 
 
Issued by the Acting Vice-Chancellor and Principal 
 
 

 

 
Dr J Van Koller 
 
22 January 2025 
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